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23 July 2014 

 

Meeting on Wednesday 23 July 2014 between Cllr Guy Vincent, Lyn Carpenter, Bi-

Borough Executive Director Environment, Leisure and Residents Services and Barry 

Hunter, Chief Executive Officer of The Sports and Leisure Group Limited to discuss 

the development of Hammersmith Park sports facility by Playfootball Limited (a 

subsidiary of The Sports and Leisure Group). This meeting was a follow up to the 

meeting of 10 July and on legal advice the contents of the meeting must remain 

confidential. 
 


